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The Regional Planning Process Task Force (RPPTF) last met on August 26, 2014.

The RPPTF has completed its review of final language for the definition of “Supplemental Project” within the PJM Operating
Agreement. The definition has been endorsed by the MRC and will be presented to the MC under its Consent Agenda for
ratification.

Work is progressing on establishing a Window Proposal Fee to be wrapped up and in place by the end of the year. PJM has
put forward general principles on the fee size, its structure and implementation. In the coming meetings, PJM will share
draft Operating Agreement language as well as finalize and clarify the definition of what constitutes a distinct proposal.

Education continues on Generation Interconnection as a potential input to MDA. PJM is developing further examples to
provide additional education to further the issue.

Next meeting:

The next RPPTF is September 19, 2014 at the PJM CTC.
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